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W A K E   C O U N T Y   B O A R D   O F   E D U C A T I O N 

Public Hearing –Superintendent’s Budget Request 
Wednesday, April 16, 2003 

 
Board Members   Staff Members Present         Board Attorney Present 
Kathryn Watson Quigg, Chair  Bill McNeal, Superintendent               None 
Susan Parry, Vice Chair  Jo Baker 
Beverley Clark    Karen Banks 
Bill Fletcher    Del Burns 
Rosa Gill    Michael Evans 
Jeff York    Donald Haydon 
Patti Head    Mike Burriss 
Tom Oxholm    Linda Isley 
Amy White    Janice Shearin 
     Beverly White 
============================================================= 
Kathryn Watson Quigg called the meeting to order at 5:30 p.m. The Pledge of Allegiance was 
recited. 
 
Ms. Quigg stated that the purpose of the public hearing was to receive public comment on the 
Superintendent’s Budget request for the 2003-2004 school year.  Each person will be allotted 
three minutes to state his or her case. 
 
PUBLIC HEARING 
 
Charlottee C. Turpin, Wake NCAE President.  Representing over 4,400 WCPSS employees, 
teachers, teacher assistants, bus drivers, and cafeteria worker.  Ms. Turpin stated that teachers 
with 10 or more years of experience deserve more than  .25% increase in supplement.  It is 
because of the teachers hard work that the WCPSS students are performing above the state and 
national average.  Please give the experience employee’s at least 1% or more in their salary 
supplement. 
 
Martha Diaz, Teacher at Kingwood Elementary School.  Requesting that the board consider 
giving veteran employees an increase in salary supplement for the retention of teachers for the 
2003-2004 school year.  
  
ADJOURNMENT 
There being no further business, Kathryn Watson Quigg adjourned the meeting at 5:50 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
__________________________   _______________________________ 
Elwanda K. Farrow, Recording Secretary  Bill McNeal, Superintendent, WCPSS 
 
____________________________ 
Kathryn Watson Quigg, Chair 
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